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Legal Notice — Draft Programmatic Review of Lay Flat Hose Land Use Licenses Published for Comment

The Montana Department of Natural Resources has published a draft programmatic environmental analysis for
Lay Flat Hose Land Use License Applications on State of Montana Trust Lands. The Department is seeking
public comment related to the adequacy of the draft analysis. The draft analysis can be accessed at the
following link: https://dnrc.mt.gov/TrustLand/subsurface-resources/Documents/Draft-Programmatic-review-

Layflat-Hose.pdf.

If you are unable to access the document electronically, please contact Zack Winfield, Petroleum Engineer at
406-444-9518 or Zackary.winfield@mt.gov to request a mailed copy.

The Department will be accepting comment until 5 pm April 25, 2025. You may comment using the following
link: https://forms.office.com/g/N4KkhFpP9P.

If you are unable to access the link, you may mail your comment to: ATTN: Zack Winfield — Montana DNRC,
1539 11t Avenue, Helena, MT 59602




